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Chris, 

  

As you know, on January 21, 2020, my client Sirius XM Radio Inc. (“Sirius XM”) submitted an 

informal objection to the above-referenced request by Persistent Systems, LLC (“Persistent 

Systems”) for experimental Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) based on concern that the 

proposed operations at a center frequency of 2310 MHz could cause harmful interference to 

subscribers’ reception of the Sirius XM signal in the 2320-2345 MHz band. 

  

Persistent Systems subsequently amended its STA request to remove the 2310 MHz center 

frequency. This action rendered the Sirius XM concerns moot, and Sirius XM does not seek 

deferral of the STA request as amended or seek the imposition of conditions on any grant of the 

amended STA. 

  

You may provide this email to the Federal Communications Commission as confirmation that 

the concerns raised in the Sirius XM informal objection have been resolved. Please let me know 

if you have any questions. 

  

Best regards, 

Karis 

  

Karis A. Hastings, Counsel for Sirius XM Radio Inc. 

SatCom Law LLC 

202.599.0975 

karis@satcomlaw.com 

www.satcomlaw.com 
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